
From: Crevier, Shawn
To: Watchilla, Robert
Subject: Verizon tower
Date: Friday, May 6, 2022 2:22:36 PM

Hi Rob, just an email to support the Verizon tower that is proposed behind Big Y.  This will be
beneficial to the police department because the cruiser’s laptops for running licenses and
registration plates has Verizon for its provider.  This will continue to provide us with the service
signal we need.  Thanks.
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